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July 2, 1979

Jamas Cleveland

Kerir-MeCee Nuclear Corporation
¥.0. hox 213

Grants, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Cleveland:
I am forvarding a request by Sandla Laboratories for a tour uad
information cschange on the nedical and enviroumental health aspects
of urantun wining and miliing. Our office has no objection to this
visit,
I have discussed 1t with Dr. Theodore Brough of our Milan office and
wo ld appreciate your working with him on arranzements for this group,
I am also notifying Sandia that their contact will be through you for
this visit to Kerr-McGee, If the vlisit is expanded to include other
mills or mines, Dr. Brough will handle the arrangements.
Thank you for your cooperation on this request.
Sincerely,

Sk L5 :

Gerald W, Stewart
Acting Program Manager
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Dear ¥Mr. WTaert:

The attached letror will 4a !
visit to & uranis v WALL ldentilv a contact for your requested
feel free P = 1_ /mine and iaformation exchange, Please
for youy visiv. - g .ctly to make arrangements

If there is A ;
AR o «1onal 2= :q00 vou desive, please contact

Sincere' .,

/

J

[
Gerald W. ¢S
Acting Prosras Mas
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June 27, 1979 |

A RTION PROTEGTION SECTION

Mr. Gerald W. Stewart
Environmental. Improvement Divieion
Radiation Protection Section

P. 0. Box 968
Sants Fe, New Mexico 87503

Dear Mr. Stewart:

Pursuant to our telephonic conversation today, we would appreciate your
agssistance in arranging a one-day tour of selected uranium mines (surface
operations) ané mills in the Ambrosia Lake area.

Proposed attendees, in addition to myself, would be:

J. W. Bwing, M. D. - Manager, Industrial Medicine and Clinical
Psychology Department

N. J. Jeffery, R. N. - Nurse Practitioner
P. B. Mossman, M. D. - Medical Director
G. E. Tucker, Jr. - Supervisor, Health Physics Division

Our interests lie in information exchange on the medical and environmental
health aspects of uranium mining and milling. For those organization
willing to accomodate our request, we would be pleased to reciprocate

by organizing a visit to Sandia Laboratories.

Sincerely yours,
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William D. Burnett, Manager
Environmental Health Department - 3310
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